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26 November 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Key Stage 1 present ‘A King is Born’ 

We are delighted to announce that Key Stage One will be putting on our 
nativity production called ‘A King is Born’ on Monday 17th December at 
1.30pm and Tuesday 18th December at 9:15 am in the school hall. 

We allocate 2 tickets in total per family. This can be allocated as 1 ticket per 
performance or 2 tickets for one performance. 

We ask families to liaise with each other on how these tickets should be 
distributed. Please indicate your preferred options (number of tickets required 
and date of performance) when purchasing your ticket, cost £2.50 per ticket, 
via ParentPay. 

We will endeavour to provide tickets for your preference but this may not be 
possible if we have a large number of parents wanting one performance.  

Tickets must be purchased on ParentPay by Monday 10th December and will 
be sent home via your oldest KS1 child’s teacher. Any spare tickets after this 
date will be on sale from the office on Wednesday 12th December. 

FOSHA will be selling raffle tickets at both performances and the prize draw 
will be at the end of term. 

Best wishes 

Leanne Bawden 
KS1 Lead 
 


